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Dear Friends and Supporters, 
On November 21, the SB Foundation’s partner in Belarus, 

WWB WorldWithoutBorders arranged a festival for handi-

capped children in the capital of Minsk. A group of 10 

children from 9 orphanages in different parts of the country 

came to Hotel President in the city center. When they first 

arrived, they were given juice and cookies and once 

everyone was present lunch was served in the five star hotel 

dining room by elegantly dressed waiters.  

.   

After that, it was time for every group to perform on the 

large stage before well-known artists, a panel of judges and 

a big audience. Lollo and Lena from the SB Foundation, as 

well as Marie from Handelsbanken’s Orphan Fund had 

come to join the event (at their own cost, of course), and we 

brought 60 soft toys. These were just enough to give each 

child, who did not receive a prize, a soft toy. What a joy! 

And what a great experience for the children to perform and 

to be admired for their song, music and acting ability etc. 

         

                              
 

     
 

   
 

 
 

Regards, Lena, Roger, Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar 
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